
 

 

NOTICE 
 

SMART INDIA HACKATHON 2019 
 
 
 

The teams which have been selected to participate in the grand finale of Smart India 
Hackathon 2019 Software edition need to contact Prof. N.S. Raghava, Department of 
ECE (Ph.: +91 9711724842) latest by Thursday, 14 February 2019, in order to 
discuss further course of action. 
 

 

Prof. N.S. Raghava 


